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WALES : SME ECONOMIC RESILIENCE FUND UPDATE 
 
Due to high volume of applications received for the SME Economic Resilience Fund, many 
businesses are being contacted to let them know that their applications are being dealt with as 
quickly as possible. 
 
If you have yet to receive communication, please be assured that you will be contacted as soon 
as possible.  
 
If you require any further support, please visit the Business Wales website: 
https://businesswales.gov.wales/ 
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